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3rd April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Swimming Gala 

Our annual swimming gala will take place on Thursday 9th April at Travellers pool.  This event will begin at 9am and 

school will finish at lunchtime for all pupils. 

The school bus will collect pupils from Georgetown as normal on Thursday but we request that all children from Two 

Boats must arrive at school for 8.15 a.m.  All children will then be taken by bus to the pool.  Please ensure your child 

has swimming kit, sun cream and a bottle of water as well as a small snack. 

We warmly welcome parents and carers to join us to watch the gala, after which you may take your child home 

when the gala finishes at 12pm, but please let the class teacher know when you do so.  It is important that if you do 

this that you let the teacher know so that they can account for all children. All other children will be transported 

back to school and to Georgetown at 12 noon or perhaps just after if we over-run. 

EYFS and Lower school will remain at school and as usual, will be dismissed at 12 noon either to parents or to 

Georgetown by bus. 

As always this will be a fun-packed morning and we look forward to seeing you there to share in the activities. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Farah Quinn 
Head teacher 
 


